
  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

This week we are launching an exciting competition for the pupils to enter! We are 

looking for three KS1/EYFS pupils and three KS2 pupils to take on the roles of 

Executive Head Teacher, Head of School and Office Manager for the day! Full details of 
the competition will be sent out to you via ParentMail.  
 

Through running this competition, we hope to provide an exciting and insightful day for 

the winners, and also raise some money for the school that can be put towards new 

curriculum resources for the children. 
 

You may have seen that we have a brand new school website. Teachers will be 

receiving training on how to use the new website this half term. They will then update 

the class pages so that you can read about, and see photographs of, what the children 

have been doing in school. We hope that new features on the website, such as the 
school calendar that you can synch with your mobile phone calendar, will be useful to 

you. To add the school calendar to your phone calendar, simply open the school 

website on your device, click on the calendar, press subscribe and follow the 

instructions.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss K Salisbury 

Head of School 

www.stpaulinus.apat.org.uk   
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 Calendar Dates  
Monday 3 May Spring May Bank Holiday  

Wednesday 19th May at 4.30pm Y5 secondary school & selection test meeting 

(on Zoom) 

Thursday 27th May Last day for pupils 

Friday 28th May Staff Training Day 

Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June Summer half term holiday 

Monday 7th June Summer 2 term starts 

Friday 23rd July at 1.30pm Last day of summer term 

Parent/Teacher meetings via Zoom 

Please see below dates, and also the date/time of when appointments go live.  All 

appointments should be booked via ParentMail, Parents Evening.  Bookings will close one 

week before the meetings take place.   

Year Group Date Date/time appointments go live on ParentMail 

Reception Monday 24 May Wednesday 12 May @ 7.30am 

Year 1 Wednesday 26 May Wednesday 12 May @ 7.30am 

Year 2 

Wednesday 26 May 

(afternoon) 
Wednesday 12 May @ 7.30am 

Thursday 27 May 

(morning) 

Year 3 Monday 24 May Wednesday 12 May @ 7.30am 

Year 4 

Wednesday 26 May 

(morning) 
Wednesday 12 May @ 7.30am 

Thursday 27 May 

(afternoon) 

Year 5 Tuesday 25 May Tuesday 11 May @ 7.30am 

Year 6 Monday 17 May Monday 3 May @ 10am 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Covid Testing 

We are aware that many of you are doing the weekly lateral non-asymptotic Covid testing to 

detect whether you have Covid.   However, if a child or adult is showing symptoms (a new 

continuous cough, a high temperature, a loss of, or change in, your normal sense of taste or 

smell) then you will need to self-isolate (and this includes family members) and book a PCR 

Covid test. We are unable to accept a negative lateral test for a pupil to come back to school 

as the lateral tests are for no symptoms.  Thank you for your support. 

 

 


